
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

I have very much enjoyed my first experience of a St Anselm’s theme week!  The children have 

really engaged with the theme and we hope that we have managed to foster an enjoyment of 

Shakespeare at an early age.  So much learning has taken place and it is lovely to see the children 

develop skills such as collaboration, negotiation and problem solving, as they complete their 

tasks together.  Thank you to all of you for the financial contribution from the PTA which has 

allowed us to provide so many enrichment activities during theme week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to check our Twitter feed regularly.  It gives you a running record of what is going on in 

school and it has been particularly busy during Theme Week! 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

 

April 

 

24th INSET day 

25th First day of the summer term 

26th Saxophone starts 

26th Whole school Mass 

 

May 

2nd Clubs start 

3rd Saxophone concert 11:00am 

4th PTA meeting 

8th Year 6 SATs week 

10th Y4 class assembly 

14th May Fair 12:00-4:00 

17th Reception class assembly 

18th Class photos 

24th Y1 class assembly 

29th Half term 

 

Sports day is on 8th June 

 
 

 

 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

We wish you all a very happy and holy 

Easter and look forward to welcoming the 

children back on 25th April. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

Summer uniform 

The children need to return to school in their 

summer uniform please.  A few parents have 

mentioned that John Lewis don’t currently 

have any boys’ polo shirts in stock.  We have 

spoken to John Lewis and they have assured 

us that new shirts will be in stock by 20th 

April.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

Thank you for all your donations for 

CAFOD’s Big Fish Appeal. We managed to 

raise £187.51. 

  

 

 Reminder 

Our last 

INSET day is 

on 23rd June 

and not 30th 

Reflecting on the Stations of the Cross 

 

Following Mass this morning, we reflected 

on the Stations of the Cross. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

SENCo 

We welcome Mrs Keeler who will be joining 

our team as SENCo for one day a week, for 

the summer term.  Mrs Keeler is an 

experienced SENCo who has been working in 

another Wandsworth school until recently. 

We are hoping to recruit a permanent SENCo 

for September. 
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